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Stroebel: Poll Shows Strong Public Support for Election Integrity 

Madison, WI – Earlier this week, the Wisconsin Institute for Law and Liberty (“WILL”) released 

the results of a poll they commissioned from reputable pollster Scott Rasmussen. The poll, 

containing respondents of an equal number of Biden and Trump voters, showed majority support 

for an array of election integrity measures passed by the Legislature and vetoed by Governor 

Evers.   

In response to these events, Sen. Stroebel issued the following statement:  

“I want to commend WILL for commissioning this poll to cut through the hyperbole and 

attacks on election integrity.  Wisconsinites, when the actual reforms are described to 

them, broadly support the types of election integrity reforms the Legislature has pursued 

and will continue to pursue.” 

“69% of respondents wanted to tighten up Voter ID requirements when voting by mail.  

64% supported the district attorney of another county investigating fraud allegations if 

the local DA declined. 76% supported uniform in-person absentee voting hours.  87% 

supported uniform ballot curing procedures. 65% supported a ban on ballot harvesting.” 

“Democrats and leftwing activists use terrifying language like ‘voter suppression’ to refer 

to the reforms this poll shows are broadly popular across Wisconsin.  They are trying to 

scare you out of supporting what we all know Wisconsinites support, common sense 

election integrity measures. Don’t let them.” 

Sen. Duey Stroebel (R-Saukville) represents the 20th Senate District, which is comprised of 

portions of Ozaukee, Washington, Fond du Lac, Sheboygan and Calumet counties.  

### 

https://will-law.org/will-poll-broad-support-for-election-integrity-reforms-in-wisconsin/
https://will-law.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/WILL-POLL-FINAL-TOPLINES.pdf

